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Columbia Partner Discusses DOJ’s Guidance Regarding
“Unlawful Discrimination”

News

8.11.25 

In an interview with Law360, Sheila Abron discusses what employers should know following the

Department of Justice’s guidance regarding “unlawful discrimination.”

To read the article visit Law360 (subscription required).

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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